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I am writing in regards to a couple of bills currently up for discussion in the Kansas
House.

2207 would bring back transferable landowner deer tags. This was a horrible idea last
time we had them and remains to be. It essentially makes people with high levels of
disposable income impervious to our "draw". We don't need to bring these back.

2208 is in regards to written permission required to hunt any land in KS. We already
have a purple paint law on the books that can be implemented if the landowner
chooses (my own land is posted this way). However being from Coffey County you
see the amount of waterfowl hunting going on. Now I can call a landowner when I see
birds in a field and get permission. If the new bill passes you will handcuff thousands
of Kansas hunters. Purple paint is cheap.

If your goal is to destroy Kansas sportsmen you are well on the way.

Matt Zumbrunn
Burlington, KS
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